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From: Daniel Hudson

Sent: 24 February 2020 12:57

To: PlanningPolicy

Subject: Site Reference IPO10b Felixstowe Road

With regard to the proposals for Site Reference IPO10b Felixstowe Road, | would be very much in favour of such a
change. Particularly for the partion of the site currently occupled by Ardent Hire Solutions.

The various named businesses that have operated from that land have seen a big increase In business over the years
and as such have contributed to a large increase in noise at all times of the day, and sometimes night.

It is a wholly inappropriate location for such a business with the amount of foot traffic from both children heading to
school and the more elderly heading to the doctors. Add to that the damage they continue to do to the road surface
as they struggle to make the turn out onto the main road as the trailers “bottom out”.

D. Hudson



